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17th March 2025 
WCET Celebration Concert 2025 

Symphony Hall, Birmingham Parent/Carer Ticket Information 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to let you know that your child is taking part in the Whole Class Ensemble 
Teaching (WCET Celebration) Concert at the Symphony Hall, Birmingham, on Monday 16th June 
2025, in the afternoon session.  
 
We are taking part in this concert to celebrate the musical achievements of the children during 
their WCET music lessons this year, and this could be a once in a life-time opportunity to 
perform at the world renowned, prestigious concert hall in Birmingham.  
 
The children will be taken by coach, leaving school at 12.30pm and will be back at school at 
5.15pm.  You are invited to come and watch the concert, which starts at 3.00pm.   
 
Parent/Carers and family members of the young musicians are encouraged to attend the 
concert.  Tickets can be purchased directly from the Box Office at the Symphony Hall. Here is 
the online link: 
https://bmusic.co.uk/events/entrust-music-service-2025 
The Box Office have been given the seating plans, so may ask you what school you’re coming to 
see; this is to make sure you are given the best viewing option. 
 
Costs for parent/carers and family members are: 

• £12 Adults 
• £8 Concessions 
• £4 Children (18 or under and in full-time Education) 

  
Tickets will be sent electronically by email. These can be printed and brought with you on the 
day. Alternatively, you can show the electronic copy of your ticket to the Music Service staff 
members or ‘Front of House’ staff. 
 
Tickets will be on sale through the venue website from Monday 31st March 2025.  
On the day of the concert, online sales will be closed, leaving only the option to purchase 
directly at the venue.  However, tickets cannot be guaranteed on the day, so prior booking is 
recommended.  All tickets will allocate a seat so there will be no need to queue for the best seat 
on arrival. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Concert, which promises to be a truly inspiration event for 
your child. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 
 

https://bmusic.co.uk/events/entrust-music-service-2025
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Optional offer of continuation lessons  
 
Your child will complete the school funded WCET programme at the end of the summer term 
and there is the opportunity at our school for your child to continue to play either the same, or a 
different instrument, from September 2025 as part of a small group during the school day. 
 
If your child is interested in paid instrumental lessons, please look out for Music Tuition letter in 
May 2025. 
 
Instruments available are: 

• Violin, Cello, Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone, Trumpet, Trombone, Drum-Kit, Piano / 
Keyboard, Guitar or Ukulele 

 
 


